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Taylored Science can take no responsibility for the safe keeping of children’s personal 
possessions during activities unless a specific agreement has been made between the parent of 
the child and Taylored Science. 
 
Taylored Science would ask that children do not bring any personal possessions to activity 
sessions, other than essential items.   
 
If a child has their mobile phone in school, it should never be taken out of their bag during a 
STEM Club session. 
 
If a child is asked to wear an apron, they should do so, to help protect their clothing from spills 
or other damage.  Taylored Science will provide an apron for each child.   
 
Taylored Science will always take steps to ensure that children’s clothing and other items are 
protected from the substances we use and from other accidental damage, however, it is not 
possible to protect against all eventualities.   
 
Where reasonable care has been taken by Taylored Science to protect clothing and/or personal 
possessions Taylored Science cannot be held liable for damages. 


